
DeColores Communique  October 2023 Part 1

Welcome to the Tres Dias Family Mighty Men of God.
Weekend #66 was a wonderful time of fellowship and
drawing closer to The Lord and we hope your 4th Day is a
continuation of deepening your relationship with The Holy
Trinity. Typically, we hear from almost all members of the
Secretariat, but because we are in between the weekends,
we wanted to get some information out to you as soon as
possible. Again, welcome! We hope you know you are
loved!
DeColores,

Lisa Adams

Newsletter Coordinator
NFTD #34

Table of Rebekah



FROM THE CHAIRMAN

Family,

I am very excited to see what the Father does for both men’s and women's weekend #66. 
Please continue to lift the candidates and team along with Ron VunKannon and Tina 
Carson in prayer. God is going to do some amazing things on these weekends. To God be 
the glory.

De Colores,

Andy Fowler
NFTD #21
Table of Paul
Chairman
NFTD



Practical Pronouncements from the Preweekend Couple

October Newsletter

We would like to start off with inviting you, as a body of believers, to join us in intercession and prayer,  
as we pray for the current situation that is taking place in Israel. Psalm 25:22 (NIV) says, “Deliver  Israel, 
O God, from all their troubles.” We ask that you not only pray for the Israelite people, but for all 
associated people groups, including the Palestinians and Hamas, as well. For it is the will of the Father, 
“who wants all people to be saved and to come to a knowledge of truth” (1 Timothy 2:4 NIV).

If you are sponsoring a candidate for the Tres Dias Weekend #66, please remember to not only pray for 
him/her throughout the weekend, but also be in prayer for the family members while s/he is away. We 
recognize that the enemy would love nothing more than to try to minimize what God is doing by causing 
discord at home while the candidate is away. Therefore, we must be diligent is using the weapons we 
have been given and apply them in all areas.

fter hearing about what a powerful weekend the men had, we are looking forward to the upcoming 

women’s weekend and excited to see Holy Spirit have His way!

De Colores,

Jason & Jen Hamilton

NFTD #51 & NFTD #50



Our Victory Sequela will be on November 11th at Thomasville Road Baptist at 
5. Meat and drinks will be provided. We ask that everyone please bring a 
covered dish and/ or desert. Come join us for a night Food, fellowship and 
worship. If you sponsored some one on 66 please make sure they know about 
this. Childcare not provided. We love y’all and look forward to seeing you 
there.

Michael and Shea Sanders

His Fourth Day Couple



PO COUPLE

• The Weekends are here!

• Pray for the Rector, Candidates, Team and families of Candidates.

• Attend the Send-o to pray and take communion with community.

• Take Palanca to Send-o or send with Team members to 

campground.

• Participate in the Serenade and bless the candidates and team 

members.

• Remember this is a cloistered time for the candidates and team 

members.

• Attend the Closing to show love for our new Pescadores.

• Pray, Pray, Pray!

De Colores,

Bobby & Becky Strahan

PO Couple



Our Spiritual Director

De'Colores brothers and sisters! I am blessed to have the opportunity to share devotion 
at the monthly secretariat meetings. The last meeting before the weekend Holy Spirit led 
me to Isaiah 40:31 ... But those who wait on the Lord Shall renew their strength; They 
shall mount up with wings like eagles, They shall run and not be weary, They shall walk 
and not faint (NKJV). This has been an incredible time to see God moving in and 
through the NFTD community. We have waited ... He has renewed ... We shall mount up 
... We shall run ... and we shall walk! May the Lord bless you as you continue to seek 
His perfect will for your lives. 

Sincerely 

Felisha Mitchell 

NFTD Community Spiritual Director



Men’s Weekend #66

October 5-8, 2023

Ron VunKannon – Rector

One short year ago, I was asked to be rector for Men’s NFTD #66. It has come and gone like the blink of 

an eye. All of the time and energy preparing for the weekend was so worth it, because God showed up and 

showed out. The theme He gave me, “Let Us be One!”, was just what the candidates and team needed to 

hear this weekend. I had prayed that we would allow the Holy Spirit to lead us in all that we did, and I 

believe we had a taste of heaven on the weekend.

I want to thank all of the people that walked this journey with me, before and during this past weekend. 

I could not have done it without His help, the prayers, and the team of Men’s NFTD #66 supporting me. It 

was an honor, and I believe God’s timing, for me to serve as rector for #66. When we realize that whatever 

battle we are fighting, you’ve already won!

I am reminded of the days we are living in and remember His word, Hebrews 12:2 – “Looking unto 

Jesus, the author and finisher of our faith, who for the joy that was set before Him endured the cross, 

despising the shame, and has sat down at the right hand of the throne.”  Let us always savor the days that 

the Lord has given us to be on this earth and no matter what life brings our way, we need to remember the 

prayer He had for us – “Let Us be One!”  

Decolores,

Ron VunKannon – Men’s Rector NFTD #66


